
 

Application for out of zone enrolments for 2021 
 

The board has determined that a limited number of places are likely to be available in the following year 
levels for out-of-zone students in 2021.  

 
Year 0 and Year 1 
Year 3  
Year 4 
 
The exact number of places will depend on the number of enrolments received from students who live 
within the School’s zone. 
  
Enrolment at the school is governed by an enrolment scheme, details of which are available from the 
school office and on our website. Application for places must be submitted on the application form 
available from the St Thomas’s School Office – 528-3938. 
  
The deadline for receipt of applications is by 3.00pm, Thursday 15 October 2020. 
The ballot will be held on Thursday 22 October 2020. 
Applicants will be informed within three school days of the ballot being held. 
  
St Thomas’s School Board of Trustees 
Michael Maher 
Principal  

 
 
 

 

 

 

  


